
 
 
  
 
 
11 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Abbot’s Lea School Art Exhibition  
 
 
We are delighted to announce that you are invited to the Abbot’s Lea School Art Exhibition.  

 
This will showcase art work created by the students, inspired by their art curriculum.  
 
The students have been working diligently on their art projects throughout this academic year 
and so, this is a wonderful opportunity for our students to display their creativity and hard work, 
and we believe it will be a memorable experience for everyone involved. 
 
The event will take place on Friday, 2 February 2024, 09:15-11:00am, alongside our weekly 
coffee morning and assemblies.  

 
If you would like to view the art work with your child, please let the class teacher know in 
advance and we will do our very best to accommodate this request. 
 
We hope you can join us and celebrate this fantastic event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher   


